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Bonjour! 

C’est juin et la fin de l’année s’approche rapidement ? We have finished the interesting 

dialogues pertaining to travel French and the students were given a review sheet to help them 

prepare for the big year end test.  

Both grades will write their year end test on June 4th. As always, the students have been asked 

to reread through their notes and personally review areas of difficulty. Right up until the test 

date, we will continue to prepare in class for this evaluation. For the rest of June, the students 

will continue to master French reading, writing, listening and speaking activities.  

In Music, we will wrap up learning about music genres through the age. We will also spend 

some extra time recapping note values and placement.  

Please consider coming out to support the James Hillier School Choir when they sing the 

Canadian National Anthem at the Brantford Red Sox 8pm game on Wednesday, June 12th at the 

Arnold Anderson Stadium in Brantford! We hope to see you at the game!  

Merci beaucoup pour une très bonne année! 

Bonne journée, 

Mme Sorensen 
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